
ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 

April 16, 2021 

Addendum 1 
Invitation to Bid # 21-10-208864 
Signal Crossing System Design & Assembly 

This addendum is being issued to provide information as follows: 

CORRECTIONS – ATTACHMENTS: CURRENT BIRCHWOOD AIRPORT PLANS 

The original Birchwood Airport Plans attachment was an incorrect file that referenced the 
Birchwood Airport Control Point instead of the crossing. The correct plan set is attached. 

Please delete the original Birchwood Airport Plans in their entirety and replace with the attached 
plan-set.  

BIDDER QUESTIONS: 

1. Can you advise which specific Buy America provision (FHWA, FTA, FRA – Supplies 
and FRA – Construction) apply to this RFQ?
A: This is a FHWA funded project, however, the FHWA Buy America 
requirements do not apply since it is not construction project.

2. Appendix C of the bid documents states that any equipment alternatives from the 
Denali Park MP 348.2. document must be approved by ARRC in writing. The Denali 
Park documents show 6 EA KCTA 540 batteries (Side “A”, PDF pg 15, Sheet 16 of
22) while Appendix C (Pages 7 & 8 of 51) the scope shows 6 EA C&D KCT 360 
batteries for the MB. Please clarify the type of battery to be supplied with the new 
houses?
A: The Statement of Work & Specifications in Appendix C shall take precedence 
over the Denali typical plan-set in the case of any conflicts.  

The XB Bank shall consist of 7EA KCT 540 batteries, the MB Bank shall consist of 
6EA KCT 360 batteries 

ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Replacement CURRENT BIRCHWOOD AIRPORT PLAN SETS

Please acknowledge receipt of this and all addendums in your firm’s Supply Bid Form (Form 395-



0132). All other dates, terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Please direct all responses and/or questions concerning this solicitation to Timothy Bates, 
Alaska Railroad Corporation, Contracts, 327 Ship Creek Avenue, Second Floor, Anchorage, AK 
99501, telephone number 907-265-2355, fax number 907-265-2439 or at email address 
BatesT@akrr.com .  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Timothy Bates 
Timothy Bates 
Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 


